
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 241118. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
Specifically, I would like to know which private ambulance companies the 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust currently has 
contracts with. 

To clarify, I am seeking details of any private ambulance providers, whether 
these contracts are for non-emergency or emergency services, and the 
duration of such contracts, if available. If this information is held in a form that 
can be made public, I would appreciate it if you could provide a list of all such 
companies and any relevant details, such as the scope of services provided 
under these contracts. 

As of 1st July 2024 the Trust does not   tilize any private ambulance provider 
resources, in any capacity within the SECAmb area. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


